Welcome to Fairfield Ludlowe Athletics!
Go Falcons!

The Athletic Director, Dave Schulz, would like to invite you to the annual parents’ night meeting for Winter sports on Monday, December 11  at 7:00 pm.  The meeting will be in the main gymnasium.  It will begin with a brief introduction to the athletic program and meeting the coaches.  Following Dave’s introduction, each team will meet with their coaches in a designated area.


The Athletic Director knows that everyone has many obligations and meetings to attend, but he would really like to have at least one member of each family present for this event!  The state has now mandated that a pre-season parent meeting be held and hopefully it will answer questions you may have.  
If you have any concerns, the athletic department’s phone number is 255-7246 and the Falcon information line is 255-7247.

